
EASTERN KANSAS TOUR RIDERS CHAPTER B 

 

AUGUST 2020 MINUTES 

Officers: 
Director: ​ Ron Peterson  
Secretary:​ Patti Kelsey  
Treasurer​: John English  
Dinner Ride Coordinator:​ Bev Speckman  
Historian:​ Open 
Ride Captain: ​Bill Poe 
Webmaster: ​John English 
Photographer: ​Bill Poe 
50/50:​ Craig Kelsey 
 
Dinner Rides:​  8/5 The ride was great. We had a great turnout. Although 
many people are still not ready to go out for a meal we had several show 
up for the ride. Some went to Dairy Queen after the ride. John English is 
asking those that go on the ride to please send him pictures for the 
website. We will be continuing with the weekly rides without picking a 
restaurant until COVID eases up a bit more. Those that show up will decide 
that night if they want to go out to eat. 
 
Chuck and Sam​: have moved- they want everyone to know they enjoyed 
their time riding with us and will join us if they are ever in the area. 
 
Upcoming Rides: ​Our previously discussed rides to Colorado and the 
Color ride have been cancelled at this time due to COVID.  
 
50/50: ​was not done tonight 
 
Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary, Patti Kelsey 


